
  1 

 Friday 31st January 2025 

PARENT NEWSLETTER 10 

 

 

 

Vision Statement 

To enable every individual 

regardless of the 

challenges they face to 

achieve their full potential 

and prepare them for a 

happy and fulfilled future 

life.  

Our Core Values  

RESPECT 
Everyone at Baskerville 
School is encouraged to 
respect themselves, one 
another, and their 
environment. 

RESILIENCE            
Everyone at Baskerville 
school is supported to 
adapt to difficult 
situations that can't be 
changed and to develop 
the skills needed to 
manage stressful 
situations.  

KINDNESS 
Everyone at Baskerville 
School is encouraged to 
show kindness in their 
everyday actions, 
supporting one another 
and considering others 
wants/needs.  

ASPIRATION/ HOPE 
Everyone is encouraged 
to cherish a desire to 
achieve more to make 
their lives happier and 
more fulfilled. 

INDEPENDENCE 

Everyone at Baskerville 
School is encouraged to 
develop their skills and 
knowledge to be as 
independent as possible 
throughout their lives. 
Everyone is encouraged 
to find creative solutions 
to problems and be an 
active participant in 
their learning.  

 

Message from the Headteacher- Mr. Lacey 
 
New Headteacher in September.  
 
Phil Petch will take over as the Headteacher of 
Baskerville School in September.  
Phil presently works as the Deputy Head Teacher at 
Windsor so many of you might have met him already. I 
know Phil is very keen to get to know you all and will be 
looking forward for opportunities over the next months.  
  

Key events 

Monday 17th- Friday 21st February- Half-term holiday. 

 

 

 

 

International Lego Day- Tuesday 28th January. 

Students celebrated Lego day and built some fantastic models. 
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looks good for next year!     

International Lego Day. 

Student council 

Thank you to some student councilors 

for being involved in the Head teacher 

interviews, they were amazing. Student 

council also participated in a student 

survey to capture student voice in 

Birmingham. 

 

 

 
 

Thank you to parents/carers for attending 

the Midland Mencap session on 22.1.25. The 

session was informative and offered a great 

support network. The next session is on 

Wednesday 12th February. The stick team 

will offer a session on mental health. The 

next parent communication group meeting 

will be after half-term. Phil will attend the 

meeting. More details to follow.  

 

 

 

Attendance 

Please see class attendance 

percentages below.  

 

  W/C 13/01/25   W/C 20/1/25 

Hedgehogs 97.1 Hedgehogs 84.3 

Squirrels 100 Squirrels 90 

Rabbits 94 Rabbits 94 

Otters 94 Otters 88 

Polecats 95.8 Polecats 85.8 

Cats 88.6 Cats 91.1 

Deers 100 Deers 100 

Badgers 96.6 Badgers 96.4 

Foxes 82.1 Foxes 88.9 

Bats 89.7 Bats 86.3 

Merlin’s 87.5 Merlin’s 91.3 

Kites 92.3 Kites 97.5 

Falcons 100 Falcons 89.7 

Kestrels 96.8 Kestrels 94.9 

Bears 94.7 Willows 92.9 

Willows 97.1 Maple 84.5 

Maple 95 Elms 97.5 

Elms 90 Oaks 100 

Oaks 95 Sycamores 94 

Sycamores 88 Bears  86.7 

 

Well Done to Squirrels, Deers, Falcons and 

Oaks for 100% attendance. 

 

 

 


